[image: Holy_trinity_logo][image: st chad's logo]          Holy Trinity C of E Primary Academy & Nursery
Principal: Mr R Kenyon
Middleton Road, Oswestry, Shropshire SY11 2LF,
Tel:01691 654832    Fax: 01691 688913
Email:admin@holytrinitycepa.co.uk 			www.holytrinitycepa.co.uk


Friday 17th September 2021
Stiperstones
Welcome back to the Autumn Term! We hope that you had a good summer and are now refreshed and looking forward to the first term back.
This term our topic is ‘Darwin’s Delight’. We’re off on an exciting journey with Charles Darwin and his crew on the HMS Beagle.
During this half term, we’re going to investigate a range of animal specimens, describing the characteristics of the creatures, and labelling their body parts using software. We’ll use a range of non-fiction books to investigate adaptation, natural selection, variation and inheritance. After examining letters and journal entries written by Darwin, we’ll write our own examples. We’ll collect natural items and discover what plants live around our school. We’ll retrace Darwin’s steps using maps and create sketchbooks to record the plants, flowers and trees we encounter. Using maps and globes, we’ll plan an expedition. What will the weather be like and what physical and man-made features might we encounter?
[bookmark: _GoBack]Our class text this term, linked to our topic is ‘Sky Hawk’ by Gill Lewis. The children will be reading this book and developing their comprehension skills every day; as part of our class guided reading sessions. 
In maths, we will be working on a wide range of areas including place value, roman numerals, negative numbers and how to solve number problems. 
We will have PE on Tuesdays and Thursdays. If for some reason PE kit needs to go home over the weekend, correct kit must be back in on Monday morning. It is compulsory for children to participate in PE and kits should be in school at all times. PE kits will be sent home at half term. 
I expect your child to read every day at home. Reading records and books need to be in school every day. The children are also expected to write in their Reading Record themselves explaining what they have read. Comments such as: ‘I have read 3 pages of Horrid Henry tonight. Henry was really mean to Peter, again. I think he is going to get into trouble with his parents.’’
Spellings and homework will be sent home on a Friday. Your child is expected to learn these and complete homework at home ready for a spelling test on the following Friday morning and for homework to be marked. 
Home learning this term will be a Charles Darwin project. They are to research (this can be done at school if the internet is not available) Charles Darwin or the Galapagos Islands and create anything they would like. This could be a written project, a PowerPoint presentation, a model, anything! Projects need to be in by Friday 15th October.
If you have any questions or concerns about any of the above, please do not hesitate to ask.
Many thanks,

Mr Kenyon, Miss Scoltock and Mrs Walmsley  







	
[image: ][image: P:\Parents\Pictures\Logos\Diocesan_logo.jpg]We are a Christian school where we value one another, want the best for everyone, work hard and enjoy the journey.
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